From: Kelley Gandurski 
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2019 2:19 PM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Susan Cappello
Subject: RE: gift

Dear Rich,

On December 28, 2018, a CACC employee gave me a small, flower figurine as a gift to display in my office.  I informed the employee that I am not allowed, per City Ethics Rules, to accept gifts over $10.  The employee did not state how much the figurine cost.  The figurine has a sworovski insignia at the bottom.  I googled to see if I could find the value.  While I could not find the exact figurine, similar figurines cost approximately $99.  Some you can purchase for 50% off, which would still be over $10.  I have no knowledge whether this was a used figurine or what the fair market value is of the figurine, or whether the value is actually over $10.  In an abundance of caution, I am returning the figurine to the employee who gave it to me as soon as the employee is at work.  

Thank you,

Kelley A. Gandurski

Executive Director

Chicago Animal Care and Control
